
Mandatory Covid-19 Agreement

The health and safety of our staff, members, and visitors is the highest priority at the Elmdale
Tennis Club. To mitigate the risk of exposure to and transmission of Covid-19, we have put in
place safeguards and made administrative and physical changes to the way we operate. To keep
everyone safe, it is essential that everyone entering the premises of the Elmdale Tennis Club
follow the guidelines we have put in place at all times.

To enter the premises and play at the club you must:

- Make an advanced booking. Use the CourtReserve booking platform to reserve your
court time before you come to the club.

- Complete the Elmdale Covid-19 screening questionnaire. On the day of your visit and
prior to entry, you must complete Elmdale’s Covid-19 self assessment tool.

- Respect the signage and follow the stewards’ directions. When on site adhere to the
rules posted on the signs around you and listen to the stewards guidance.

- Maintain physical distancing of at least 2 metres from others. Make sure to adhere to
all the social distancing guidelines while at the club.

- Enter through the Holland entrance and leave through the Fisher Park exit. Make
sure to enter only through the main entrance and leave directly behind the club into the
park.

- Wear a mask indoors. Per current public health guidelines, all individuals on the
premises must wear a mask whenever they are in the clubhouse.

The clubhouse is currently accessible for use of the washrooms, water, and first aid.

There will always be a staff member at the club to help you if you have any questions and make
sure you are aware of these rules. They will also help direct you when you enter and make sure
you understand the layout and routine.

These measures are all in place to make sure that everyone can get back onto the courts and
enjoy tennis this season in a safe environment. If you have any questions or concerns, email
info@elmdale.ca prior to your visit or speak to a staff member on site.
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